
 

 

 

 

 

 

Maryville Integrated Care 

Presents: 

A Success Story featuring… 

Justin 
 

Justin, a Williamstown resident, began treatment 
at Maryville against his wishes but at the urging of 
his parents. Addicted to fentanyl and meth, he had 
overdosed and literally died multiple times, even 
using again just five minutes after one of these 
episodes. His parents knew that one of these times 
the EMTs might not be able to bring him back. 
Justin started out in the Turnersville site in 2022 
where he would attend the Intensive Outpatient 
Program (IOP). Approximately a year ago, he 
began attending Maryville’s Alumni Services 
program which helped motivate him to stay in 
treatment, and he made the decision to continue 
into Outpatient when he finished with IOP. Since 
then, he has been consistent in attending Alumni 
Services, where he has received mutual support 
with peers and support from Maryville. Today, he 
is clean, his relationship with his family is much 
improved, and he works part-time in landscaping. 
Justin shared, “Alumni Services really helps with 
the events that they do. I’m grateful that you guys 
have taken the opportunity to help me and others 
where we lost hope and didn’t care anymore. I can 
say if it wasn’t for Maryville, I would be locked up 
or dead.”  

 



 

  

  

  

 


